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ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS

Circular Letter No. 21-1783

RE: Carrier Data Quality Report

Each year, the Minnesota Workers’ Compensation Insurers Association, Inc. (MWCIA)
distributes Carrier Data Quality Reports to our member carriers for data that was received
or due in the prior year. The objective is to provide carriers with useful feedback regarding
the quality and timeliness of the data they submitted to MWCIA. The information is not
shared with any other parties. We do not fine or penalize carriers based on the grades
given in the reports.

There will be no changes to the report or the grading criteria this year. However, in order
to reach more carriers, we have decreased the number of data submissions necessary to
qualify to receive the report. The following changes will take effect this year:

e Financial call groups with 75 or more policies accepted in 2020 will now receive
the report. Previously, 120 policies were required to be eligible for the report.

e Financial call groups with 75 or more units received and/or due in 2020 will now
receive the report. Previously, 120 units received and/or due were required to be
eligible for the report.

The 2021 Carrier Data Quality Reports (for 2020 data) will be mailed out in mid-March,
2021. These reports may also be accessed using MWCIA’s Web Membership system.

Additional information regarding the Carrier Data Quality Report is available on the
MWCIA website, under the Carriers menu, entitled “Carrier Data Quality Report”.
MW(CIA’s website is located at www.mwcia.org.

Please direct any questions you may have regarding this item by email
to kathleen.peterson@mwcia.org.
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